



Would you like to receive extra
support from the Carr Offer?

What is it?
The Carr Offer is a package of support available from school for

those low income families eligible for free school meals.

What are the benefits for me? 

Pupils will be provided with: 

- a school jumper or cardigan

- one white polo t-shirt

- a pair of plimsolls

- free extra-curricular club participation, book on Parentpay as

usual with no cost 

- free school trips (excluding residentials) and participation in Big      

idea launch days, book on Parentpay as usual with no cost 

- PE kit of a white t-shirt and a pair of black shorts

- water bottle

- negotiated costs for residential visits

- free school lunches

- Target Pupil Premium pupils will receive an age appropriate

current book, at different points in the year 







What are the benefits for school? 

School receives additional funding based on the number of pupils

registered as FSM. This contributes to staff training, additional

staffing and various support packages and is nationally known as

Pupil Premium Funding. 




What if my child doesn’t want others to know? 

Other pupils will not know which families are being supported or

which children are eligible. Staff will of course be sensitive and

provide anonymity for pupils. 




What do I need to do? 

If you would like to check whether you are entitled to this support,

school can do this for you. Simply complete the form below and

return it to the school office. 




What next? 

Fill in the form attached and we’ll let you know as soon as we’ve

found out if you are able to claim this support. 

The Carr Offer


